
Monday 20th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

I am writing to let you know that our School Book Fair will be arriving on Wednesday 22nd 

March 2023. This year each class will be given the opportunity to visit the fair and buy a book. 

Each book we sell means more books for school! Last year we raised a record breaking amount, 

which meant that we could purchase lots of new and exciting books for each class -as well as 

replenish reading books for the school library. I am hoping we have the same level of success 

this year- we really do appreciate your support! 

Please look at the class timetable below to see when your child will get the opportunity to 

purchase a book from the book fair. If your child would like to buy a book please send the 

money either in a wallet/purse or envelope, on that day. Their class teacher will take 

responsibility of making sure they get the correct book and change. If your child is not in 

school on that day, there will be one further opportunity for them to buy a book on Tuesday 

28th March 2023-again they will do this with their class teacher. 

Each child can use their £1 World Book Token against any book that costs at least £2.99. If 

the book they wish to buy is out of stock then school will order it. There will be no additional 

charge to do this-it will just mean that their book will arrive the following week. 

 

Book Fair Time Slots Thursday 23rd March 2023 

Classes Time 

Class 3  9.00-9.30 

Class 4  11.05-11.30 

Class 1 1.30-2.00 

 

Book Fair Time Slots Friday 24th March 2023 

Classes Time 

F1- AM 9.00-9.30 

Class 2 10.00-10.30 

F2 2.00-2.30 

 

Book Fair Time Slots Monday 27th March 2023 

Classes Time 

Class 6 9.00-9.30 

Class 5 11.00-11.30 

F1- PM 1.30-2.00 

Many Thanks 

Mrs R Fearn 

Deputy Head/KS2 Literacy Lead 

 


